
Email to parents 

Dear parent / carer

We are delighted to announce that Mrs Kermeen, our Trust Director of English, will be offering 
two English masterclasses focusing on key texts and topics on the following dates:

Saturday 10 May (9:30am - 12.00pm)
Saturday 17 May (9:30am - 12:00pm)

Mrs Kermeen has been working across our Trust schools and supports us with English 
interventions here at Hessle High. She is a highly experienced teacher and examiner for AQA 
who will be able to provide key insights to the exam.

Booking for these sessions will be made via Arbor, as per the other revision sessions, and will 
open at 9:00am tomorrow morning. Places are limited in the first instance to 70 students, so 
early booking is advised.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.

Kind regards,
The Hessle Academy
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